
26TH November 2024 

 

Hello Gogsters! 

 

Before I begin this week’s blog, I’ve been told off 

for not providing the link to the GOG (Guild of 

Games) website… so here it is – 

www.guildofgames.co.uk. (all major payment 

cards accepted!) *maybe now my blog will 

appear on their website along with a link to 

www.foersreborns.net! (kidding guys!) 

 

So, me and my Reborn Aiden arrived at the 

shop on Tuesday and was greeted by Chris who 

opened the door whilst on the phone. (multi-

tasking skills coming through! – slight mishap re 

my foot – but hey… I have another one Chris!) 

Met Michael again (the other website tech guy)  

http://www.guildofgames.co.uk/
http://www.foersreborns.net/


And was welcomed by a girl behind the counter  

(will get her name one day! But being the 

gentleman that I am, leave out asking for her 

number!) eventually properly welcomed by Chris 

after his phone conversation, apparently not 

sorry for the mishap earlier, but wouldn’t let me 

leave the shop as it was my turn to buy the 

coffee!  (he bought them in the end though – so, 

as it’s nearly Christmas I’ll let him off!) 

 

For regular readers of this GOG blog you will 

know about why GOG exists and all about the 

fun we have with another regular Trish (aka 

Cuddle Monster/Proofreader/Hiking Lady) was 

out in town with Andy (another regular as well 

as important shop man) but as soon as she 

enters the door she’s into ‘Cuddle Monster’ 

mode… (wait till summer… I guarantee I have a 

Reborn she won’t be so keen to cuddle!) 



LINKS 

 

Guild of Games – www.guildofgames.co.uk 

Foers Reborns – www.foersreborns.net 

 

Until next blog update. 

Tim. 

http://www.guildofgames.co.uk/
http://www.foersreborns.net/

